
 
 
22nd August, 2016 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Change of label for FT600 series  
 
PCN number : 22082016 
 
Further to the acquisition and integration of TE Circuit Protection Devices business unit into Littelfuse, we are working on 
the consolidation of similar product series fuses. 
 
Please see below on the FT600 labels with Littelfuse logos.  
 

 
 

 
 
We will be implementing the attached labels on 15th Sept on the fuses leaving our Plant. This will be a rolling  change on 
15

th
 September 2016 in our Plant. 

 
Best regards, 
Daniel Wang 
Director 
Global Product Management 
Electronics Business Unit 
  
Dwang@Littelfuse.com 

mailto:Dwang@Littelfuse.com


 


